
Newsletter Preview for August 24, 2018 Construction Update

Email Updates
Here's your weekly construction update for Friday, August 24th. 

Howard Avenue and Independence Street:

Week of August 27 Schedule-

Monday - Thursday (August 27 - August 30)- The contractor will be working on sanitary sewer on Howard
Avenue north of Independence street.

Friday (August 31)- The contractor will start working on watermain on Howard Ave.

*As a friendly reminder, please keep a far distance from the construction work area. We are happy that you are
curious, but safety is our number one priority!

 
Parkview Road and Maple Ridge Drive:

On Monday, August 27, Centerpoint Energy will be connecting the existing services to the new main and then
abandoning the old main.

Construction Contacts:

For any non-emergency type questions or concerns, please feel free to contact City Engineering staff using the
information below. 

Adam Martinson, Construction Supervisor - 651-247-2273

Dan Boyum, City Engineer - 651-604-4829
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